From: Somera, Alisa (BOS)

To: Young, Victor (BOS

Subject: FW: Commissioner Linda Richardson
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 11:55:32 AM
220478

Alusa Somera

Legislative Deputy Director

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

415.554.7711 direct | 415.554.5163 fax

alisa.somera@sfgov.org

(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and | can answer your questions in real time.

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.

Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
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Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: drvhunnicutt@aol.com <drvhunnicutt@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 10:05 AM

To: Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>
Subject: Commissioner Linda Richardson

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Good Morning Ms. Somera,
Please note and list my comments below as part of your record for today's proceedings.
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Thank you.
Dr. Veronica Hunnicutt

My name is Dr. Veronica Hunnicutt. | am a former Dean of the Southeast Campus of City College of San
Francisco, Chair of the Citizens Advisory Committee for the Shipyard, an Author, and a longtime
community leader.

I have known Commissioner Linda Fadeke Richardson for decades and observed her tireless work in the
community and citywide. Linda was on my Community Advisory Committee when | worked at the College.

She spearheaded the Planning of the Bayview and India Basin Revitalization Master Plan and worked
with City agencies. Linda Fadeke has also been very instrumental in advising and advocating for
transportation improvements to the Southeast sector, and she has worked with the communities,
governmental agencies, and citywide organizations with the distinct purpose of advocating for
transportation linkages citywide.

Her roles at Treasure Island and Yerba Buena Island development are essential. She has vital
experience that we need.

She is one of the few citizens with in-depth knowledge of Community Development and Economic
Revitalization.

We are very proud of her passion, knowledge, integrity, and commitment to Equity, Inclusion, and her
leadership on Environmental Justice issues over many decades. She is a strategic, principled, and
brilliant woman who cares about our communities in the City and County of San Francisco.

Commissioner Richardson is working very hard to connect Treasure Island to the San Francisco
Mainland and ensuring we move forward with needed Housing and Workforce Development as she has
outlined.

Please approve her reappointment. Thank you!
Dr. Veronica Hunnicutt



